
 

 

 

 

 
Public Notice 

 

 
Two or more members of the University of West Florida Board of Trustees may attend 
the UWF New Student Convocation on Friday, August 18, 2023, at 2:30 p.m. at the 
UWF Field House, 11000 University Pkwy, Building 54, Pensacola, FL 32514. No 
business of the UWF Board of Trustees will be conducted at this event. 
 
 
Contact the Board of Trustees office for more information on the BOT. 
850-474-2449   |   bot@uwf.edu   |   BOT, 11000 University Pkwy 10/234, Pensacola, FL 32514  

 
 
Please visit the UWF New Student Convocation website for more information on the 
event.  
 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any persons requiring 
special accommodations to attend these meetings is requested to advise UWF by 
contacting the UWF ADA Office at 1-850-474-2059 (Voice) or 1-850-857-6114 (TTY) at 
least 48 hours before each meeting. 
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